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District Handbooks:
Parent-Student Handbook

Background:
The parent-student handbooks are ready for board approval. Subsequent pages detail the 
recommended changes for the two handbooks for the coming year.

Minor changes are requested to each handbook. The principals will be on hand to elaborate on 
the proposed handbook changes.

NOTE: 
The complete parent-student handbooks appear in the EXTRAS portion of the 
BoardBook packet.

Recommended Action: 
I recommend adoption of the handbook with the stipulated changes.


